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The County Council met as the Committee of the Whole on Monday, May 18, 2020 to consider CR-14-

2020 which will approve a partial waiver of the Adequate Public Safety Facilities Surcharge for all 

residential units in Phase 2 of the mixed-use Amore Apollo project. There are 379 residential units. The 

partial waiver will be for 60% of the surcharge fee. This amounts to $598,062 or $2,630 per unit. 

 

Angie Rodgers, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer for Economic Development, Office of the County 

Executive, spoke about the need to approve this partial waiver to ensure the economic viability of this 

project.  

 

Questions were raised about the feasibility of this waiver request. 

 

After discussion, the County Council sitting as the Committee of the Whole voted CR-014-2020 out 

favorably 10-0. 

 


